
 South St. Paul Senior Citizens Thanksgiving Dinner 
 

Thursday, November 8, 2018  
4:30 to 6:00 pm  

South St. Paul High School  

Join the South St. Paul Lions Club and Protouch Painting, Inc. for a traditional 
Thanksgiving Dinner.    
 
There will be turkey, dressing, pie and all the trimmings.  This dinner is free to attend 
for  South St. Paul senior citizens. No reservations are required.  Take-out meals will 
not be available.   For additional information, contact Deb Griffith, City of South St. 
Paul,  at  651-554-3230.  The SSP High School is located at 700—2nd Street North.  

Protouch Painting, Inc. 
139 Concord Exchange S. 
South St. Paul 
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Vision Statement 
 
To be the global leader in  
community & humanitarian service. 


